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NOTICE TO RESIDENTS 

2025 Annual Fire Hydrant Inspection 

 
 

WHEN: Monday, July 7 & Tuesday, July 8, 2025 from 7:30 a.m. to 4:30 
p.m. each day 
 
Please be advised that Pural Water Specialty Co., Inc., a licensed 
plumbing contractor, will be onsite to perform the Association’s annual 
fire hydrant inspection on Monday, July 7 and Tuesday, July 8, 2025. 
 
During this time, the contractor will be flushing the fire hydrants 
throughout the property. While no disruption to water service is 
expected, residents are asked to use caution when driving near any 
contractor vehicles or equipment that may be positioned near hydrant 
locations. 
 
Thank you for your attention and cooperation as we complete this 
important annual safety inspection. 
 
Sincerely, 
Kanani Kaopua, PCAM®  
Senior Vice President 
Phone:    808-539-9501   
E-mail:   kananik@hawaiianprop.com 
Front Desk: 808-539-9777 
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